Hill Top CE Primary School 
3rd April 2020
Dear Parents
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This is just a quick update to let you know the plans for the Easter Holidays.

As you are aware, our staff are working in three separate teams, and we will remain open over the Easter Holidays.

Our plans are that we will continue to send home work during the first week of the Easter holidays (next week), but then during following three weeks:

w/b 13th April

w/b 20th April

w/b 27th April
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when our teachers are not on rota supporting the children of our Key Workers at school, they will be spending two weeks away from their PCs and will not be sending work home to children, enabling them to have some downtime with their families.
This will mean that during the course of the three weeks mentioned above, only during one of those weeks will emails be sent home. It will be a different two weeks for each class and will be dependent on the team rota.

Each class teacher will email you to inform you of the two weeks when they will not be sending specific daily work home.
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Keeping safe
As things are continuing to progress with this horrible pandemic, we hope that you are keeping yourselves and your loved ones safe. Please continue to follow the advice given, and stay home, keep your children home, adhere to social distancing if you have to go out and maintain a strict handwashing routine. 
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Key Workers

Whilst school remains open for children of Key Workers, and will remain open over the Easter Holidays, we are hoping that we can close over the Bank Holidays – ie Good Friday and Easter Monday. This is purely to give our catering team and cleaning team a break.

If you are a key worker who has been accessing Hill Top during this time, we will of course, if we need to, stay open over these Bank Holidays to support your vital work, we absolutely will do without a question asked. Do please let staff know next week when you drop your children off at school.
Can I reiterate that school should remain absolutely the final option as a place of child care throughout the whole of this period – if you can make arrangements for your children to stay at home, you should do everything in your power to facilitate this.
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Do please share any news with us on Twitter @HillTopCE – it is uplifting for both their friends and staff to see what our children are up to – how they are getting on with their work, their challenges etc – we will aim to retweet as many as we can.
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Internet Safety 
Many children may be having more access to the internet during this time – do please be mindful of what children are accessing. Make sure you have the right security and parental locks to keep our children safe when working on-line. 
D. Martin – Head Teacher
